Almaty, January 1994

Dear Mister Nabil Ayad!

Accept please my sincere gratitude for the extended opportunity to the students of
Department for International Relations of the Kazakh State National University, which
prepares the diplomatic personnel for the Ministry of Foréign Affairs of the Republic of
Kazakhstan, to take a course of study at London Diplomatic Academy in the Westminster
University.

I am convinced that the knowledge and experience they have acquired during the course
at Diplomatic Academy will serve to the cause of further strengthening of mutual
understanding and friendship between our people.

I hope that our cooperation will continue its successful development acquiring new forms
and content. In this regard, with the purpose of futhering our contacts, I would like to invite
You to visit Almaty in April, 1994 and to give a lecture to the teaching staff and students of
the Kazakh State National University and to meet with the officials of the Ministry of Foreign
Affairs of the Republic of Kazakhstan.

I look forward to meeting You, Mr. Ayad, in Almaty.

Sincerely, TULEUTAI SULEIMENOV,
~ MINISTER OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
OF THE REPUBLIC OF KAZAKHSTAN
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Mister NABIL AYAD, MA PhD
DIRECTOR,
DIPLOMATIC ACADEMY OF LONDON




